
 

May 19, 2024 
Prelude                                            
 
Welcome                                                                    
 
Introit                         
        
Call to Worship           Responsive Reading #42    Ann McConnell                                            
                                                        
Congregational Hymn   #43 “All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name” 
 
Children’s Message                                                 Heather Jackson              
 
Prayer                
 
Congregational Song             “Jesus, Only Jesus”/ “This I Believe” 

 
Scripture                                               Acts 4:5-12  
                                                                                   Hebrews 4:14-16 
                
Sermon                I Believe in Jesus Christ 
 
Congregational Song                                           “Lord, I Need You” 
 
Benediction                         
 
Postlude 
 
 

WELCOME 
 
Welcome!  We are glad you are here!  We hope you find this 
morning’s service worshipful and a blessing.  If you are visiting with 
us, please fill out a visitor’s card and bring it to the welcome desk, 
located in the foyer.  We would like to express our gratitude by 
giving you a gift. 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
End Of The School Year Youth Celebration: Wednesday, May 22, 

6:30-8:00 p.m. at 110 VFW Rd. Patrick Springs. We will be 

swimming, preparing for the Mission Trip and tie dying t-shirts so 

please bring a white t-shirt to dye.  

We will celebrate the Lord’s Supper, Sunday, June 2. 

Save the dates for START THE PARTY VBS, June 27-29! For all pre-K- 

rising 6th Graders! Our online registration is available by following 

the ticket link on the SPC Facebook page as well as on the church 

website stuartpresbyterian.org.  

 

Financial Report as of April 2024 

YTD Income                $89,300 

YTD Expense             $107,374 

Surplus (Deficit)        ($18,074) 

 

 

Offering plates are located at the sanctuary doorways.               

If you wish to use offering envelopes, they are available in the 

pew racks or at the welcome desk located in the vestibule. 


